
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
September 19, 2017 
 
For More Information: 
Public Works / 228-0444 
 
CITY HALL WATER INTERRUPTIONS PLANNED 
 
The City Hall renovation project is requiring a hot water heater and valve replacement. To perform 
this upgrade, the building water supply will be interrupted with the following schedule: 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 20 – 4 to 7 p.m. Water will be shut off to the entire building. All bathrooms will be 
out of order at this time. 
Thursday, Sept. 21 – 2 to 5:30 p.m. Hot water only will be shut off to the entire building. Cold water 
will remain available. 
Monday, Sept. 25 – 2 to 5:30 p.m. Hot water only will be shut off to the entire building Cold water 
will remain available. 
 
The City of Marquette appreciates your patience during this construction process. 
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